
CHRISTMAS  TREE  RETURNS  IN
KENTUCKY
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments as follows:

On November 3, we noted that the “War on Christmas” had begun.
One piece of evidence that was offered was the decision to
have  a  “Holiday  Tree,”  instead  of  a  “Christmas  Tree,”  in
Frankfort, Kentucky. But after getting pounded by outraged
Christians, Gov. Steve Beshear has reversed himself: both he,
and  the  state  government,  have  now  chosen  to  call  the
Christmas  Tree  the  “Christmas  Tree.”

Christians have every right to be insulted when agents of
government refuse to acknowledge their holiday, and it matters
not a whit if the stated purpose is inclusion. Indeed, the
politics of inclusion is a malignant cultural cancer that
needs  to  be  wiped  out,  along  with  its  parent  ideology,
multiculturalism.

Congratulations to Gov. Beshear can be extended by contacting
his director of communications, Jill Midkiff:
Jill.Midkiff@mail.state.ky.us
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